
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Etienne, Sandra [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please refute clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:23:55 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:45 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please refute clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER
PLAN )

-----Original Message-----
From: tsmagnumpi308a@everyactioncustom.com <tsmagnumpi308a@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 1:38 PM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please refute clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER
PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you to STOP OFFSHORE
WIND.

Climate change has been happening since the beginning of time and to think the  destruction of the ocean is
environmentally sound is a falsehood, so I urge you to immediately stop all offshore wind projects on the NJ coast.

The only thing offshore wind does is higher energy costs that are already unaffordable and give foreign companies
control of our  energy grid.

Sincerely,
Frank Creagh
555 W Shore Dr  Brigantine, NJ 08203-2440 tsmagnumpi308a@aol.com
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